
Grades 6, 7 and 8 will be sharing their work, the 
processes and next steps of  their X-block projects. 

It is an opportunity for all members of  the school 
community to come and hear from the students 

about their learning. Students will be working in the 
Design Centre, Downstairs of  the Cafeteria, Music 
rooms and D342. Look out for the posters directing 

you where to go! Everyone is welcome.

10:55 am all parents to 
the Music Room (M251)

11:15 - 11:40 X-Fest in all 
other locations
January 24!


